Subject: 2021/0101/P 32-34 Roslyn Hill Kojo Retrospective application : Kojo, 32-34 Rosslyn Hill, Hampstead, NW3 1NH (EN20/1071)

Dear Obote,

I write to object to the proposals contained in this retrospective planning application. The noise reports submitted make clear that the level of noise produced by the newly-installed machinery is above acceptable levels. The newly installed machinery and railings are more unsightly than what was there previously, and not consistent with the high standards to be expected in a conservation area.

Please post my objections on line.

Thank you 

Regards,

Oliver Froment

Pilgrim's Lane

